
THE WHITE HOUSE 

'NA S H I N G T 0 N 

September 27, 1982 

Dear Ed: 

Thank you for the gracious hospitality you provided to me 
and my staff during our visit to Yosemite National Park. 

After much deliberation we have finally selected another 
site location for the Economic Summit and want you to 
know how much we 3ppreciate your patience throughout this 
selection process. We were very impressed with your 
facilities and the cooperation of your staff and would 
very much like to keep Yosemite National Park in mind for 
a possible future event. 

Again, many thanks. 

Mr. Ed Hardy 
Curry Company 
Yosemite National Park 
Yosemite, California 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

95 38.9 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 27, 1982 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for the gracious hospitality you provided to me 
and my staff during our visit to Yosemite National Park. 

After much deliberation we have finally selected another 
site location for the Economic Summit and want you to 
know how much we appreciate your patience throughout this 
selection process. We were very impressed with your 
facilities and the cooperation of your staff and would 
very much like to keep Yosemite National Park in mind for 
a possible future event. 

Again, many thanks. 

Mr. Robert Binnewies 
Park Superintendent 
National Park Service 
Yosemite National Park 
Post Off ice Box 577 
Yosemite, California 95389 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief, of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 27, 1982 

Dear Jack: 

Thank you for the gracious hospitality you provided to me 
and my staff during our visit to The Greenbrier. 

After much deliberation we have finally selected another 
site location for the Economic Summit and want you to 
know how much we appreciate your patience throughout this 
selection process. We were very impressed with your 
facilities and the cooperation of your staff and would 
very much like to keep The Greenbrier in mind for a possible 
future event. 

Again, many thanks. 

Mr. Jack Horton 
Director of Conferences 
The Greenbrier 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

White Sulphur Springs, West Virginia 24986 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 27, 1982 

Dear Jack: 

Thank you for the gracious hospitality you provided to me 
and my staff during our visit to Grand Teton National Park. 

After much deliberation we have finally selected another 
site location for the Economic Summit and want you to 
know how much we appreciate your patience throughout this 
selection process. We were very impressed with your 
facilities and the cooperation of your staff and would 
very much like to keep Grand Teton National Park in mind 
for a possible future event. 

Again, many thanks. 

Mr. Jack Stark 
Park Superintendent 
Grand Teton National Park 
Moose, Wyoming 83012 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 27, 1982 

Dear Jerry: 

Thank you for the gracious hospitality you provided to me 
and my staff during our visit to the Keystone Resort. 

After much deliberation we have finally selected another 
site location for the Economic Summit and want you to 
know how much we appreciate your patience throughout this 
selection process. We were very impressed with your 
facilities and the cooperation of your staff and would 
very much like to keep the Keystone Resort in mind for a 
possible future event. 

Again, many thanks. 

Mr. Jerry D. Jones 
Vice President 
Keystone Resort 
Box 38 
Keystone, Colorado 80435 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 27, 1982 

Dear John: 

Thank you for the gracious hospitality you provided to me 
and my staff during our visit to The Homestead. 

After much deliberation we have finally selected another 
site location for the Economic Summit and want you to 
know how much we appreciate your patience throughout this 
selection process. We were very impressed with your 
facilities and the cooperation of your staff and would 
very much like to keep The Homestead in mind for a possible 
future event. 

Again, many thanks. 

Mr. John G. Kenny 
Director of Sales 
The Homestead 
Hot Springs, Virginia 24445 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 27, 1982 

Dear Scott: 

Thank you for the gracious hospitality you provided to me 
and my staff during our visit to the Hotel Del Coronado. 

After much deliberation we have finally selected another 
site location for the Economic Summit and want you to 
know how much we appreciate your patience throughout this 
selection process. We were very impressed with your 
facilities and the cooperation of your staff and would 
very much like to keep the Hotel Del Coronado in mind for 
a possible future event. 

Again, many thanks. 

Mr. Scott w. Anderson 
Senior Vice President, 
Manager 
Hotel Del Coronado 
1500 Orange Avenue 
Coronado, California 92118 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chie.f of Staff 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 28, 1982 

Dear Mr. Wallace: 

Thank you for sending all the brochures 
and xeroxed news clippings. I have taken 
the liberty of forwarding them to the 
National Security Office for their in­
formation. 

Sincerely, 

\~.~r. },7Lc-·~ - "-... . ~'{__ //l - ---
-SH IRLE Y MOO 
Staff Assis ant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. Frank A. Wallace 
4610 South Zunis 
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74105 





THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 28, 1982 

Dear Irwin: 

Thanks so much for your nice letter. 
I, too, am appreciative for the in­
troduction by Noel Gross. It was a 
most enjoyable meeting. 

You were most thoughtful to take the 
time to write. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable Irwin I. Kimmelman 
Attorney General 
State of New Jersey 
Department of Law and Public Safety 
Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex 
CN 080 ' 
Trenton, N.J. 08625 



IRWIN I. KtMMELMAN 

ATTORNEY GENERAL 

~ ~l~k,_, 

ST.A.TE OF NEW JERSEY 

DEPARTMENT OF LAW AND PUBUC SAFETY 

RICHARD .J. HUGHES JUSTICE COMPLEX 

CN OBO 

TRENTON, N.J. 08625 

609 292-4919 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 29, 1982 

Dear Mr. Stern: 

Thank you for your telegram, one of many we received 
expressing concern over the strike by the Brotherhood 
of Locomotive Engineers. 

We are pleased that the strike has been resolved. 
While the President prefers not to intervene in labor­
management negotiations, it became clear last weekend 
that with the two parties at an impasse and the health 
of our rail-dependent economy at stake, immediate at­
tention was imperative. 

We recommended to the Congress a legislative settlement 
along the same lines as the agreements reached with ten 
other rail unions over the past 18 months. The Congress, 
as you know, responded promptly to the President's ini­
tiative, passing a bipartisan joint resolution ending 
the strike. 

Again, thank you for your interest. I am sure that 
expressions of concern from rail-affected businesses 
such as yours helped increase the awareness in Congress 
of the impact a prolonged strike would have on the 
economy. 

Mr. Laurence J. Stern 
Transportation Manager 
Sunkist Growers, Inc. 
Post Office Box 7888 
Van Nuys, CA 91409 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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CITRUS. SUNKIST B£LIEV2S THAT THE NO-STRIKE ISSUE CAN BE 
RESCLVEC ~ITHER BY HA~D GOOD FAITH NEGOTIATION OR, IF NECESSARY, 

THROUGH CO~PULSARY ARBITRATION. WE URGE THAT YOU ACT AS PROMPTLY 
AS PCSSI3LE TO BRING BCTH SIDES BACY TO THE BARGAINING TA9LE. 

THA~K YCU FOR YOUR CC~SIDERATION OF OUR VIEWS. 

LACR~NCE J. STERN 
TRANSPORTATION ~A~AGER 

SU~lK I ST GRO'.v ERS, I:\C. 
P.O. 30X 7383 

VA>; NUYS, CALIFCRl~U~ 91409. 

SUNKIST GROW~RS INC 
( ( TLX 651476 SUNK I ST LSA 
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( DEAR MR. DEAVER 

( SUNKIST GROWERS, INC. IS A MARKETING COOPERATIVE HEADQUARTERED 
IN SHERMAN OAKS,C.CiLIFORNIA, REPRESENTING OVER 6,000 CALIFORNIA/ 

( 

( 

( 

ARIZONA CITRUS GROWE~S. WE ARE A MAJOR USER OF RAIL TRPNSPOR­
TATIGN TO POINTS THROUGHOUT THE UNITED STATES AND CANADA. IT 
IS OUR UNDERSTANDING THAT TALKS BETWEEN T5c-...._R......,AI,,_,,L~R:..:::O~P. . .::.:DS::_:,A.::N:.:.E_ THE 
BROTHERHOOD CF ~IVE ENG_jJl.E.IBS_HAVE BROKEN OFF DUE TO THEIR 
INABILITY TO AGREE ON A NO-STRIKE CONTRACT PROVISION. THE 
HARVE:STnJG AND SALE OF FRESH CALIFORNIA AND ARIZONA ORANGES, 

( LE~C~S, AND GRAPEFRUIT IS CURRENTLY IN PROGRESS, AND A NATION-WIDE 
RAIL STRIKE WOULD CAUS~ SEVERE OPERATIONAL PROBLEMS FOR OUR 

(( INDUSTRY WITH A~ ULTIMATE INCREASE IN THE RETAIL PRICE OF FRESH 
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FROM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 

Mr. Paul Shirlev 
Coast Medical R~nta1s 
P. 0. Drawer 1003 
116 Hubbard Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95061 



Coast 
"edical 
rntals 

P.O. Drawer 1003 
116 Hubbard Street 
Santa Cruz. California 95061 
Telephone (408) 425-7755 

September 21, 1982 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, DC 

Dear Mike: 

I really enjoyed seeing you last week, even though it was 
for such a short time. Perhaps next time we can meet away 
from the White House. I have always wanted to have time 
to talk to you about the episode in Los Angeles in 1980, 
but the opportunity to do so hasn't presented itself. 

The children were very excited about the jelly bean jar. 
I'm sure the have told everyone at school about it. That 
is a great gift. Thanks. · 

Thanks also for the tour, and the chance to say hello to 
the President. 

See you on the next trip. 

~ards, 

~~ 
Paul Shirley 



TH~- WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 29, 1982 

Dear Elsa: 

Mike has asked me to drop you a line and let you know a little 
about the schedule. 

First, October 12 would be a great day for you to come to the 
White House, because we are having an arrival ceremony for 
President Soeharto of Indonesia on the South Grounds. Mike 
has told me to assure you that he will personally see you 
get the ~est spot available. These ceremonies are quite 
impressive and very few get this marvelous opportunity. 

Mike is delighted you plan to come back to Washington for 
a visit. Please let me arrange a tour of the White House 
for you - and anything else you would like. 

I met you many years ago in the Governor's office and again 
while I was working with Ed Thomas on the Delegate/ Alter­
nate Committee. 

We are all looking forward to seeing you in the immediate 
future. 

Mrs. Elsa Sandstrom 
3580 Winslow Road 
Oceanside, CA 92056 

Sincerely, 



ELSA SANDSTROM 

September 24, 1982 

Dear Mike -

Here I am again! Will you be in the Capitol 

on any of the following dates; and if so, return the enclosed 

card: Please! 

October 12 14 22 25 

Thank you, 



Senator Kennedy would cure our econanic ills by repealing the 1983 

Income Tax cut and eliminating indexing before it begins. He would then 

vastly expand the rroney supply on the belief that it would bring dawn 

interest rates. Revenue of course is true -- rroney supply made its 

fastest increase in history -- 13 percent in 1980 and interest rates 

went to their higehst level in 100 years -- 21 percent. 

He would also impose wage and price controls to halt inflation. 

He would also cut defense spending and restore rrost of the cuts we've 

made in social spending. He v,uuld also renounce the nuclear 1st strike 

to go for what arrounts to an unverifiable nuclear freeze which in effect 

means unilateral disarmanent by us. 

Defense aside -'- what of his economic policies -- how would they 

work? Canada has been doing exactly what he recanrrends for alx:>ut 10 

years. M:mey supply has grown faster than ours, tax burden (even though 

defense spending is a pittence) is higher than ours and growing faster 

and since 1979 they've had full wage and price controls. According to 

Kennedy they should be in clover. 

But -- unemployment there is 11.8 percent, ours 9.8 percent. 

Inflation 11.3 percent, ours 5.4 percent. Prime interest rate 16~ percent, 

ours 13~ percent. Treasury bills 12.5 percent, ours 7.3 percent. Budget 

deficit pro-rated out to per capita share $850 -- in U.S. $450. Budget 

deficit as percent of G.N.P. 6.6 percent -- in U.S. 3.3 percent. 

In 1973 dollars, their dollar is 78¢, ours is $1.06. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 30, 1982 

Dear Dick: 

Thanks kindly for the beautiful Penn­
sylvania mushrooms. We had them last 
night and they were delicious. I 
appreciate your generosity and thought­
fulness. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable Richard T. Schulze 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515 

RICHARDT. SCHULZE 
5TH DISTRICT, PENNSYLVANIA September 29, 1982 

Dear Mike: 

In recognition of Pennsylvania Mushroom 
Day, the accompanying basket of these delectable 
vegetables is sent to you with the compliments of 
the Pennsylvania Mushroom Growers. 

With best wishes, I am 

Sincerely, 

o;;J.. 
RICHARD T. SCHULZE 
Member of Congress 

The Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 



Hrcir., EL K. DEAYBR 

~----. 

FROM 

THE WHlTE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

p O'Neill, Jr. The Honoi·ab1e Thomas . #204 
The Speaker's Office_ Room H. 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

..._ Sr~pte11ber 30, 1982 

Dear ,John: 

I am sorry for the delay in getting back to you. The ~taff had 
to chc~ck with a number of Federal ascncies, and t:hi'!.t took niore 
tjrne than I expected. I rcL1,::rnber 1:li'il1Y ciiscussions with your 
Father years ago. 

I am of course VL~ry sympathetic to your situ;cition. I know how 
frustrating it nust be to be told that fun•1s are not avail2,hle 
for the pu rch;1 se of your property. Unfurtuna tcly, in this 
re(ynd I hove little that is ,•ncouraging to report. 

As a prelinin0ry matter, no decision n•garding L.md acqnisitj_on 
for the Ch.-nmel Islands National Park can be :r.1ride until the 
Genf"ral I:;:n,igcrncnt Plan ;oind Land Protection Plan for t:he 
National Park are completed. I understand lhat the Park Service 
is negotiating with you for temporary access rights for resource 
inventories investigations, which are necess~ry for the develop­
ment of the Grneral Management Plan. Of nore direct concern, 
hc\;cv<~r, is l:hat the PrcsidPnt's Pudget -for Li~:cal year 1983, 
b<~ginning October 1, 1982, limits the Fec1c'ral land acquisii~ion 
program to a level that will provide only for the payment of 
court awards arising from condemnation cases that have already 
been filed. The Budget does not request appropriations for 
acquisitions in ~ew areas, including the Channel Islands Park. 
This decision, although not easily reached, is a n~ccssary ~nd 
inteyral part of the Administration's effort to bring the growth 
in Federal spending under control. 

l~ith respect to H.R. 6465, the Administration has consistently 
supported general and cor,·1prehcnsive estate t2x relief. \·le 
strongly S1-'-pported last year's provisions of the Econor:1ic 
Reccvt~ry Tax Act (ERTA) , subst~ntially reducing Federal estate 
tax burdens. These provisions of ERTA, particularly the provi­
sions reducing the estate tax valuation of qualifying farmland 
and alleviating some of the liquidity problems of owners of 
closely hPld businesses, may be of assistance to you. 

Although the purpose of H.R. 6465 -- to encourage conservation 
is certainly laudable, the bill could provide owners of certain 
property with tax advantages over other property owners that 
some might view as unawarranted. Let me elaborate on this point. 



.. ~.-
2 

I know you recall the controv~rsy surrounding passage of the 
last two major tax bills. One direct result of this con~roversy 
has been an outpouring of complaints about the complexity and 
"unfairness" of the presr~nt tax code. Numerous legislative 
proposals for a "flat rate" tax provide substantial evidence 
that many l\rncricans believe our tax laws are already unneces­
sarily complicated by too many narrowly drawn exceptions and 
special provisions that benefit only small groups of t~xpayers. 
H.R. 6465 would create another special tax provision. The 
President is on record, through his support of the recently­
Pnacted Tax Equity and Fiscal Responsibility Act of 1982, as 
supporting fajr and equal treatment of all taxpayers. For 
this reason, we c~nnot support legislation, such as H.R. 6465, 
that might ci th er ref le ct adversely on the President' r.3 cc1 trni t­
mcnt or undermine the public's confidence in the basic fairness 
of our Nation's tax system. 

I regret that I cannot be rnore helpful with respect to eithPr 
the sale of your family's property or the Administration's 
position on H.R. 6465. The Department of Interior is currently 
examining the use of tax incentives in the development of its 
new land protection policy. Unfortunately, however, that 
analysis will take some time before it is completed. In the 
meantime, I have asked the Department of Interior to continue 
to work with you to try to reach a mutually acceptable solution 
to what I know is a very serious problem. 

Once again, I wish I could qe more helpful. Please give my 
regards to your Dad and keep me posted on this project. 

John Gherini, Esq. 
Pier Gherini & John Gherini 
La Arcada Building, Suite 230 
1114 State Street 
Santa Barbara, California 93101 

Sincerely, 

/u;.,,1u 
MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Ass5stant to the Presid~nt 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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;,H•'.LOI\l\UDUM FOR MJKE DEAVER 

CR2\IG L. FULLER 

SLT:R,fr'.CT: LE'l"l'ER OF PESPONSE ·ro JOllN GHKRINI 

Altached is a letter for your si~nature reEponding to 
John Cherini's letter to you regarding the Channel 
IslQDds National Park. 

This lettE:0 r has been cleared by the Department of 
Interior and Ol'JB. 



I.AW OFFICFS OF 

PIER CllERJNI 8 JOHN CllERINI 

Septcnilior 14, 1982 

Mr. Michael K. Denver 
Assistant to The President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20013 

Re~ Channel Tsl.:-inds lJational 

Dear ~like: 

~ 
Park. ~ 

I 

SUITE 230 LA /\RCADA PUILDlf-.JG 

1114 STATE ::;Tf-~ C ET 

S/,NTA BAR BARA, CALIF". 93101 

Tel CPHONE (805) 9<~G 4155 

I an t:'nclosing a copy of a lcti:er recr>i v·~d f:con the D121,).::i.rt-­
ment of Interiorr ~ated ~ugust 30th, concerning the 0state 
tax legislation proposed in H.R. 6465. As I indicated in 
my letter to you of Au9ust 3rd, H.R. G4G5 is extren1c°'ly i1rr­
portant bec~usc of the re~edial relief it ?rovides property 
owners owning 9roperty within a National Park boundary. 

'1'he letter fro'11 I1r. 1"'\lbri 13ht of the Dc:Jartrnent of In',cr ior 
indicates the D~partnont of Interior can~ot take a-positio~ 
ori H.R. 6465 ~~ this tine. In talking with Conarcss~an 

• J 

Lagonarsino's office, I am inforned that they definitely 
will need adninistration support, particularly SU?9ort from 
the Gc:'partment of Interior, in order to obtain the nc:>cc'~;sary 
hearings on the proposed legislation. In addition, the 
Department of Interior also advises us ~hat there are not 
the necessary appropriations to acquire all of the family's 
property on the East end of Santa Cruz Island. 

Because of the Dc?artnent of Interior's actions, the market­
ability of the property is clouded and will remain so 
indefinitely; the estate tax ramifications also remain. In 
short, the situation in which the family is placed is intoler­
able. 

~c ~ould appreciate any h~lp you could provide in coordi~at­
ing c:cr:1ir.:.istra. ti on supp6rt for the pas sage of H. R. 6 4 6 5. 

>, 

6
TJ1.'-h best vlis~1es, 

-,;:~ 

:::z,HN GUERINI·· -

JG/mo 
Enclosure 
cc: Justice h'illiam P. Clark, Jr. 

Mr. Francis Gherini 
Mr. Pier Gherini, Jr. 
~1r. Roger 11. Sullivan 



lJnited States f?r:partrncnt of the Interior 

IN Hi.i'LY J./.LFFR TO' 

L1425(G40) 

Mr. Roger M. Sullivan 
Attorney at Law 

:\ATIONJ\L PARK SER VICE 
\\'.'\Slll'.\GTON, D.C. '20240 

Thorpe, Sullivan, Workman & Thorpe 
Fourth Floor 
800 Wilshire Boulevard 
Los Angeles, California 90017-2699 

Dear Mr. Sullivan: 

AUG 3 0183~ 

This is in response to your letter of August 5 on behalf of your 
clients, Mr. Francis Gherini and Mr. John Gherini, concerning the 
acquisition of their property in Channel Islands National Park, 
California. 

You request the Department's position on H.R. 6165 and also the 
status of acquisition of all or part of the Gherini property. 

H.R. 6465 would amend the Internal Revenue Code of 1954 to 
exclude from a taxpayer's gross income any long-term capital gain 
derived from the sale of the taxpayer's real property to a qual­
ified organizatjon for conservation purposes. It would also 
extend the date for payment of estate taxes where a qualified 
organization certifies within nine months of the death of the 
taxpayer that it intends to acquire the taxpayer's land for 
conservation purposes. 

The Department of the Interior has not been requested to comment 
on H.R. 6465 by the House Committee on Ways and Means, to which 
the bill was referred. The Department favors measures designed 
to foster the use of land for conservation purposes, including 
appropriate tax relief. However, any position we may take on 
H.R. 6465 would have to be coordinated with other agencies, 
particularly the Department of Treasury and the Office of Manage­
ment and Budget, before being communicated to the Congress. We 
cannot, therefore, advise you as to what the position of this 
Department will be on H.R. 6465. 



Concerning the case study of the national park, the study 
irlcntificd a wide ran~e of n~source protcctjon alternatives, 
which would result in a number of at~quisi tj_on methods being 
crnployed to Require a. sufficient interest in the Gberini 
property. No clL'.cision as to which altcrnat:ivc(s) would be 
implemented c~n be rnade until the General Management Plan and 
Land Protection Plan for the national park are completed. We 
are currently ncgotinting with the Gherinis for te1nporary access 
ri~hts for resource inventories investigations vital to the 
formulation of the General lfa.nac;cnnent Plan. Further, ~::ome of 
the innovative proposals of the stlldy team, such as lease 
royalty exchanges and concession reservations, would require 
Congressional approval, whi~h we co11sider unlikely in the near 
future. As for Jand exchanges, no suitable Government--owned 
properties available for exchflnge have been identific:d. 

You also asked what steps the Department is taking to request 
approprjations for acquisition of all or part of the Gherini 
property. Because of the need to control Federal spendjng, it 
has been necessary to lirnit the fiscal year 1983 budget to a 
level that will provide for payment of court awards arising out 
of conde111nation cases previously filed in other units of the 
National Park System. Therefore, appropriations for acquisition 
in new areas, such as Channel Islands National Park, have not 
been requested. 

We trust we have satisfactorily responded to your questions. 
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SUBJECT: Channel Islands Natl. Park 
Mike Deaver corrPspondcnce 

Septe~ber 27, 1982 

lltlacl1r~d is a response drafted by OMB with input from DOI. 

The draft was in response ~o ~n earlier letter to Mr. Deaver 

from the same party on the same matter. The lctte:t· was 

nrafled i1fter the se, 'Ond letter to Mr. Deaver was recci ved. 

Ted Garrich at DOI has signed off on this, however someone 

should be careful that the s;;.:ne le 1: ter does not get sent out 

twice in response to the two seperate letters Mr. Deaver has 

received. 


